
ASHLAND OPTIMIST CLUB
Meeting Saturday Mornings @ 7:30 A.M.  

 Optimist Drive, Ashland, MO  65010

     January 25, 2020     
"You cannot do all the good the world needs, but the world needs all the good you can do."

Optimist Board
Missy Bonderer President
Lena Long 1st VP

2nd VP
Janet Popejoy               Past Pres.
Barrett Glascock Secretary
Heather Martin Treasurer 
Robert Blake                 2020
Shawn Steelman           2020
Greg Hawkins                2020
Bruce Glascock            2021
Bernie Bartel                 2021
Lisa Barnum                  2021

COMING UP

Board Meeting:
    Feb. 13- 7:15 p.m.
TAKE A MINUTE TO REMEMBER 
THOSE WHO MADE US STRONG:
Carroll Sapp – 1987
“Buddy” Glascock – 1988
William Burnett – 1992
Remus James – 1994
Ron Marley – 1997
Cecil Vaughn – 2001
Billy Jo Sapp – 2004
Marvin Sappington – 2004
Arcie Sapp – 2005
Kenneth Nichols – 2006
Lahmon Wren – 2007
Joe Smith - 2009
Jimmy Jo Calvin- 2009
Bob Sappington – 2010
Clifford Caldwell-2013
Mel Rupard-2013
Ernest Woods—2013
John Johnson—2013
Michael Dalton--2013
Jim Moore--2016
Carl Long--2016 
Don Jones-2017
Clay Austin-2017
Sharon Donley-2017
Ben Nieman- 2017
Nick Kimbler- 2018
Barbara Perry- 2018
Jacob Zagorac- 2019

Bingo: Jan. 31- Team Five (it would be great if some of
the members on Team Three and Team Four who didn't
have to work because of the weather could help this 
week, since Team Five is still a bit short-handed)

Breakfast: Feb. 1- NO BREAKFAST 
MEETING- PANCAKE DAY WE ALL 
COOK! CONTACT MISSY BONDERER
OR BARRETT GLASCOCK IF YOU 
CAN HELP. Serving times 6:00 
a.m.-1:00 p.m. $7 for all you can 

eat: pancakes, biscuits & gravy, and scrambled eggs, 
plus breakfast beverages.

Please remember to alert any young people in your life
that are fifteen years old and over who may be  
interested in working as lifeguards next summer that 
applications will be available as of Feb. 1st, 2020. 
Certification will be required before new lifeguards can
start work.

Our inaugural Business Bonanza evening meeting is 
now scheduled for March 28th at 6:00 p.m. Watch for 
more information as we get closer to the date.

After three weeks with no breakfast meetings and two weeks 
without Optimist Bingo, I think everyone is ready for some 
better weather, the weather forecasters included. 
Fortunately, there will be one regular Optimist meeting 
before the next Board meeting, since we still haven't had a 
chance for a report on the January Board meeting.

Letitia DenHartog


